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Dear Fifth Grader,  

 Welcome to __________________‘s room! You are so 

lucky to be in this class. I was in this class last year. One thing 

I liked about being in it was ___________________________ 

_________________. I also liked _______________________ 

________________________. The thing I liked the most was 

__________________________________________________.  

 You might be a little nervous right now. I know last year 

I was nervous about __________________________________ 

___________, but __________________________________ 

__________________.  

 I hope you are ready to learn a lot this year!  The most 

important thing I learned was __________________________  

______________. My favorite subject was _________ because 

____________________________________. _________ was 

also fun when we _______________________________.  Don’t 

worry, I’m sure you will have a great year! Just 

make sure that you always ___________ 

_________________ and ___________ 

________________________________.  

Good luck!        

          Sincerely,  

     _____________  

Matt Schenle


Matt Schenle


Matt Schenle


Matt Schenle


Matt Schenle


Matt Schenle


Matt Schenle


Matt Schenle


Matt Schenle


Matt Schenle


Matt Schenle
Text

Matt Schenle


Matt Schenle


Matt Schenle


Matt Schenle


Matt Schenle


Matt Schenle


Matt Schenle


Matt Schenle


Matt Schenle


Matt Schenle



